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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1440 authorizes the Oklahoma Tax Commission (OTC) to disclose taxpayer information to 

the Oklahoma Department of Veterans Affairs relating to individuals qualifying for the sales tax 

exemption provided to veterans. Veterans shall be required to register with the veterans registry 

after November 1, 2020, and before July 1, 2022, to remain qualified for the sales tax exemption. 

The measure requires the Department to verify eligibility for the sales tax exemption upon the 

OTC’s request.  
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